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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
January 9, 2018
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Pat Mills and Rob Sikorski.  Also present was our Committee’s Liaison, Township Committeeman Gregg Forsbrey.  
OLD BUSINESS
2018 Arbor Day Street Tree Planting – Kings Ridge Road and Candour Court
Steve reported that the trees ordered will be scheduled for planting based on when the trees are delivered and local weather conditions.
2018 Budget

Steve submitted our 2018 budget request to Township Administrator Andrew Coppola.  The budget request of $4,790 includes the cost of the 41 trees for the 2018 Arbor Day planting, planting materials, NJ Shade Tree Federation dues, public outreach handouts, and training expenses for the Committee and Dept. of Public Works employees.

2018 Washington Township Reorganization Meeting

Jan Godek, Committee Secretary, was sworn in for another five-year term at the meeting held on January 6, 2018.

2017 Annual Accomplishment Report

We are in receipt of an e-mail dated December 21, 2017 advising the report is due to the State on February 15th.  Steve and Rob are in the process of completing the report for submission. 

NEW BUSINESS
Committee Liaison Update
We briefed Gregg on Committee activities including the annual Arbor Day Street Tree Plantings, the Committee’s Community Forestry Management Plan, our working relationships with the Township Committee, the Township Administration and Department of Public Works, and our community outreach programs.  Gregg discussed his past involvement in other Township Committees, his 2018 appointments and our approach to address the impending Emerald Ash Borer (EAB) infestation. 
NEXT MEETING
The February meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 13, 2018.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Rob Sikorski for Jan Godek

Recording Secretary
